
1

From: webmaster@norfolk.gov.uk
Sent: 16 April 2024 12:03
To: Planning Services
Subject: New comments for application FUL/2024/0001

Categories: BSA

New comments have been received for applicaƟon FUL/2024/0001 from  
 
Comments: 
I would make the following comments regarding this applicaƟon: 
5 roundabouts and a light controlled crossing on such a short stretch of road is frankly ridiculous. These will add 
noise, slow traffic and have significant environmental impact. 
Rectory Lane must become significantly busier. It is already used by many walkers/dog walkers and it will be very 
dangerous in secƟons with blind bends and no verges to take refuge in places. The scheme should include provision 
of a footpath on ALL of Rectory Lane. 
The Rectory Lane flyover is going to be an eyesore. More should be done to lessen it's visual impact. Do we really 
need it at all ‐ should Rectory Lane also be cut? This would save a lot of construcƟon cost and remove the need for 
the previous comment. 
With the closure of Chequers Lane, "Twisty Twiney" is bound to have more traffic. It could need significant upgrades 
to cope with this. 
 
 
 
 




